
C O L U M B U S           C L E V E L A N D           M A R I O N

About Kegler Brown’s Diversity Scholarship
The Columbus, Ohio-based law firm of Kegler, Brown, Hill + Ritter is offering two first-year law students, who are members of historically 
underrepresented populations, each a $5,000 scholarship, plus a paid summer clerkship position with our first-year class. All first-year 
diverse law students are eligible for the scholarship.

Our Diversity Scholarship is awarded annually based on demonstrated academic performance, accomplishments and activities. Those 
interested in being considered should submit the following materials no later than January 16, 2015:

Cover Page including name, address, phone number, e-mail address and underrepresented population status

Resume

Undergraduate Transcripts

First Semester Transcripts when available

Completed Application Questions (Please keep each response to one typed page): 

Describe a major accomplishment that has shaped your life, how it influenced your  
decision to pursue a career in law and prepared you for your future as a lawyer.

Explain what diversity means to you.

List any training and/or experience you believe to be relevant to this clerkship.

Discuss why you have applied for this scholarship.

2015 Diversity Scholarship

WHERE TO SEND

These materials should be sent to the attention of Cara M. Tammaro, Director of Human Resources. 
Make sure to include your name, address, phone number, e-mail address, and underrepresented  

population status on the cover page of your application.

Capitol Square, Suite 1800, 65 East State Street, Columbus, OH  43215
Phone: (614) 462-5400  |  Toll Free: (800) 860-7885  |  Fax: (614) 464-2634

Email: hr@keglerbrown.com
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